Kelly Rong, RN, AAS
E-mail:Kellyrong20010625@yahoo.com
Cell: (646)-691-4533


To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter to apply for the staff nurse position in the pediatric department in your hospital.  I have found a great interest in this position and would like to have the opportunity to discuss employment at your convenience.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have received my Registered Nurse License after completing an A.A.S. degree in Borough of Manhattan Community College.  I am expecting a BSN degree in nursing from New York City of Technology in June 2014.  I have six years of pediatric experiences caring for patients in this community.  I am confident that I can make a significant contribution to the pediatric department in your hospital. 
Enclosed is my resume for your review.  You can contact me at the above address and phone numbers at your earliest convenience.  I look forward to meeting you to discuss employment opportunities and thank you for your time and consideration.    


Sincerely, 

Kelly Rong, RN, AAS




